
McKenzie Special School District will be accepting sealed bids 
for paving and concrete work at two schools in the School 
District. The paving bid pack may be obtained only after a 
physical walk-through of the properties with Bobby Osborn, 
Maintenance Director. Mandatory pre-bid walk-through is 
required for all interested parties prior to bidding this project. 
The purpose of the walk-through is to answer any questions 
and defi ne the scope of work. 

Pre-bid walk-through will be Thursday, May 2 at 1 p.m. at 80 
Woodrow Ave., McKenzie.

Bids must be sealed and labeled – “Parking Lot Paving”. 
Sealed bids for this project will be accepted until Friday, May 
17, 2024, at 12 p.m. at the McKenzie Special School District 
Board Offi ce located at 114 Bell Ave., McKenzie, Tennessee 
38201. The Sealed bids will be opened on Monday May 20, 
2024, at 12 p.m. at 114 Bell Ave. McKenzie.

Submit all questions to Bobby Osborn, Maintenance Director 
at 731-358-9789.

McKenzie Special School District reserves the right to accept 
or reject any and all bids.
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